
Kimberly School District #414 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING FY23 

THURSDAY, MAY 4, 2023 

ITEM#3 - PUBLIC UTILITY EASEMENT 

*************************************************************** 

At the April 19th meeting, the request for a utility easement south of the football field was tabled due to 
concern it would be located where there was consideration for track runways. The easement is 10-15 ft south 
of the location that was considered for the runways and more than likely the runways will not be constructed at 
that location as the district already has an irrigation mainline, a water mainline and power at that location. 
Additionally, we will need an easement for our irrigation water from the proposed subdivision. Therefore, I 
recommend we allow the utility easement.  


